
 

 

UN Global Compact  
CEO Statement of Continued Support 

 

To our stakeholders,  
 
I am pleased to confirm that Cisco reaffirms its support of the Ten Principles of the United Nations 
Global Compact in the areas of Human Rights, Labor, Environment, and Anti-Corruption.  
 
In this annual Communication on Progress, we disclose our continuous efforts to integrate the Ten 
Principles into our business strategy, culture, and daily operations, and contribute to United Nations 
goals, particularly the Sustainable Development Goals.  
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